
 

 

It is with great excitement that I share some important news regarding my Audiology practice. I 
decided to make the transition to retirement.  I started Reese Audiology over 25 years ago with 
one simple goal; provide quality hearing healthcare and treat all patients with dignity and 
respect.  I have truly enjoyed helping my patients improve their hearing.  I had no idea that 
when I became an Audiologist my work would be so rewarding.  Along the way, I was fortunate 
enough to establish personal relationships with many of you, which has been just as fulfilling as 
caring for your audiological needs.  I will be spending more time on the golf course, having fun 
with my wife and four daughters, and donating time at my church.  Thanks for going on the ride 
with me as we watched our lives unfold.  Your trust, kindness, and friendship have truly meant a 
lot to me. 
 
After diligently searching, I am happy to announce that Dr. Ashley Zifer will be stepping into my 
position and will be caring for your Audiological needs 
moving forward.  I could not be happier to have found such a 
skilled clinician who shares my passion for hearing 
healthcare.  Dr. Zifer obtained her undergraduate degree at 
the University of Akron and her Doctorate of Audiology at 
The University of Cincinnati.  Dr. Zifer has exceptional clinical 
skills and a wonderful chairside manner.  She cares deeply 
about her work and her patients.  I believe her expertise will 
ensure a seamless transition.  I fully expect her to not just 
replace me but to enhance this clinic in the years to come.  
Dr. Zifer resides in Stark County with her husband and two 
young sons.  She enjoys snowboarding, boating, playing 
cards, and spending time with family and friends.  Our office manager, Stephanie Little, is also 
excited to be working with Dr. Zifer.   
 
I want to thank each of you for the opportunity to be your Audiologist.  I will miss seeing and 
caring for you. Who knows, I may pop in from time to time just to say hello. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Craig. J. Reese, Au.D., FAAA 
Doctor of Audiology 
 
 


